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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

I would like to thank the 117 parents who took time to contribute to our Parental Survey which was open to 
responses in April.  
 

As a Leadership Team we use this information to enhance the experiences of our young people to ensure 
that their time at PHS is challenging, enjoyable and as supportive as possible.   
 
There are a number of areas identified that we would like to address over the next session. 
Initially, we would like to highlight the following: 
 

1. School Communication: several parents commented that the level of communication received from 
secondary school is significantly lower than that of primary school. In addition to our termly 
newsletter and social media presence, next session we are returning to issuing planners to all pupils.  
This will allow us to send comments to parents and vice versa. Our Daily Information is also available 
to view on our website (https://www.portreehigh.highland.sch.uk).   
We will also inform parents and carers on a more regular basis through email. 
 

2. Parent Council: our Parent Council is open to all parents and carers and we would actively encourage 
anyone interested to take part in person or on-line.  The next Parent Council meeting is on Tuesday 
4th June at 6pm, when we will be looking at the School Improvement Priorities for next session. 
 

3. Mobile Phone Policy: by looking at research and following support from the majority of parents, we 
wish Portree High School to be a ‘mobile phone-free school’.  We are currently working on a new 
Mobile Phone Policy to begin next session, where phones should be switched off whilst in the building 
and placed in lockers or bags.  We have noted concerns from parents and carers that there may be 
circumstances where phones are necessary, for example for medical reasons. In such cases 
arrangements will be made with individual pupils and their parents or carers 

 

Timetable Change and End of Study Leave 
 

Our senior pupils have been on study leave this month, with the final examinations being held on Wednesday 
29th May.  We would request that all pupils who are returning to school for next session should be back in 
school on Thursday 30th May for an induction programme.   The new timetable will start on Monday 3rd June 
for all pupils. 
Best wishes,  

 
Tony Breen, Head Teacher  

24th May 2024 
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 MOBILE PHONE POLICY 
 

 
Suggested Change to Mobile Phone Policy 

 

 
• 34.5% suggest phones should be switched off in pupils’ bags during lessons, with use at break and 

lunch 

• 46.5% suggest phones should be switched off all day, either in bags or lockers 

• The majority of the remaining 19% stated phones should be switched off all day or not brought into 
school at all 

• Two parents emphasised the requirement to be used for medical reasons, e.g. diabetes 

 


